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E NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONg
3 E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%...../
DEC 311973

Mr. Vance Hudgins
Assistant Director for Politico-Military

Security Affairs
Division of International Security Affairs
U.S. Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20545

Dear Mr. Hudgins:

By letter dated December 13, 1979, Mitsuiline Travel Service of America, Inc.
requested the withdrawal of export license applications XSNM01575,1576,1577,
1578, 1582, and 1583. A new license request XSNM01631 has been received which
replaces these license applications. This new license request was forwarded
to your office on December 19, 1979.

Please reflect the withdrawal of these applications in your records.

Sincerely,

%narvin
A --

.w u
eterson.

Acting Assistant Director
Export / Import and International

Safeguards
Office of International Programs

Enclosures:
Ltrs. dtd 10/10/79 and 12/13/79
(XSfM01575,1576,1577,1578,
1582 and 1583)
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